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Dear all. Due to my ongoing preparations for the upcoming SNOMED meeting in Malaysia, I have not 
been able to put together an agenda for next week’s Allergy CRG call. For this reason, I would like to 
cancel this call as well as the call in November as I will be away. If any pressing issues arise, please 
post them on the Confluence page. We will resume regular calls in December. 
Thank you. 

Bruce
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